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Circular No. 2016/53                Date: 05.10.2016 
 
To all Affiliates/State Units/ Members 
 
Dear Comrades, 
 

AGITATION BY OUR AFFILIATE ALL INDIA INDIAN BANK OFFICERS’ ASSOCIATION  
REQUEST TO EXTEND FRATERNAL SUPPORT 

 
Our Affiliates/members may be aware that one of the Affiliate All India Indian Bank 
Officers’ Association(AIIBOA), has been forced to follow the agitation path due to non-
resolution of various issues by their Bank’s Management, despite best of the efforts made 
by the leadership of our Affiliate. Their issues being pursued include: 
 

 Enhancement of Rental Ceiling/ Conveyance, 
 Not to Recruit Outsiders as Business Leaders, 
 Not to call officers on Holidays/ Sundays, 

 Reckoning of Jewel Loan Portfolio for categorization of Branches, 
 Scrapping of cooling Period – Scale IV and above, 
 Improvement in Staff Welfare Benefits on par with other Banks. 

 
AIIBOA has chalked out a series of under mentioned agitational programmes in demand of 
their issues, culminating into one day protest strike on 21.10.16: 
 

 Protest Badge wearing on 01.10.2016,  
 Members meeting at various centers from 03.10.2016 to 13.10.2016, 
 Demonstration at all Zonal Offices on 14.10.2016, 

 Demonstration at Corporate Office, Chennai on 18.10.2016, 
 One day protest strike on 21.10.2016. 
 

The agitational programme has already been initiated with Badge wearing on 1.10.2016, 
and holding of meetings with the members, which has been a grand success. We hope and 
wish that a better sense would prevail upon the Management to find an amicable solution. 
 
We extend our fraternal support and also convey our best wishes to AIIBOA for the success 
in their fight for their justified rights. We request all our affiliates to extend all 
possible strategic and moral support to the struggling comrades of AIIBOA.   
 
With revolutionary greetings, 

 
 
Comradely Yours, 

 
       (HARVINDER SINGH) 

              GENERAL SECRETARY 


